
Lambrick Park High School   

LP LIONS Weekly Events 
    

Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca     Phone: 250-477-0181      Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 
MONTHLY EVENTS 2019-2020 
 
February 24 - 28, 2020 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS FEBRUARY 24 - 28   WEEK 1  
 
MONDAY   February 24 - Hosting Japanese Students from Saku Chosei Secondary School  
TUESDAY    February 25 - Course Fair – D BLOCK (after lunch) 

- Distribute Course Selection Forms and Course Fair Schedule -students 
create a personal schedule of 4 different sessions - teachers present 
their course offerings 4 times: 

o 12:45 - 1:00 Session 1 
o 1:05 - 1:20 Session 2 
o 1:25 - 1:40 Session 3 
o 1:45 - 2:00 Session 4 
- MANDATORY Grade 12 meeting in the MP room 

   
WEDNESDAY   February 26 - PINK T-SHIRT day 

-Staff Appreciation Lunch   
THURSDAY   February 27 -    
FRIDAY   February 28 -  Band Students attending BANDFEST @UVic  
                                         -Summer Work Student Exchange – see below  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 “A LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS” Tickets on sale 

Lambrick Park Secondary Musical Theatre Presents: 

A LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS – March 3 – 7, 2020 
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IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 
 
MONDAY  March 2 -   Grade 8 Course Selection    
TUESDAY  March 3 -  Opening night for “LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS”     
WEDNESDAY  March 4 -  J BLOCK    
FRIDAY   March 6 – 1st Annual Academy Open   
WEDNESDAY   March 11 – Family of Schools concert 
FRIDAY   March 13 – Last day of school before Spring Vacation         

 

GRAD 2020 
o Mandatory GRAD 2020 meeting Feb 25th in D block (During the Course Fair) in the 

Multipurpose Room 
 

THE MAGIC WAND project for grads 

 
Need something to wear for Grad? 

Magic Wand will help make your dreams come true. 
Providing new and like-new gowns, tuxedos plus accessories, to borrow for a small fee. 

Anyone is eligible & offers an eco-friendly & inexpensive alternative to prom outfits. 
NO STUDENTS SHOULD MISS THEIR GRADS. 

Visit our website – The Magic Wand Project , or e-mail esurerus@telus.net for an appointment. 

 

LAMPAC 
LUNCH PROGRAM:   Sign up for Second Term lunch dates through SCHOOL CASH ONLINE  

Questions:  lampac2015@gmail.com 

 

REMINDER:  Wednesday February 26 

LAMBRICK PARK STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 

 Your parent committee is organizing our annual THANK YOU LUNCH for the staff of Lambrick Park Secondary on 
Wednesday February 26th.  

Please consider sharing your family’s favorite appetizer, salad, savory or sweet dish as we provide a lovely potluck feast 
for our 60 dedicated staff during their lunch hour. 
Use our Google sign up form to indicate what lunch contribution you would be dropping off at the school that day or if 
you can help set up, serve or clean up. 

GOOGLE SIGN UP FORM 

In lieu, cash donations towards food is also appreciated;  please send those into the office addressed to LAMPAC staff 
lunch by February 21. 
 

All dishes can be dropped off to the school office or Multi-Purpose Room on February 26th between 8:00 am and 11:00 
am.  Please label any containers with the name of the dish, serving or heating instructions and your name and phone 
number if you need anything returned to you. 
Questions or Comments:  Contact Lisa  via lampac2015@gmail.com 

 

Lisa Woo - Lambrick Secondary PAC President 2019/20 
250.477.9891 Cell/Text:250.818.0873 
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We welcome new families to Lambrick Park School 
 
If you have questions or would like more information about the school feel free to contact us at 250 
477 0181 or email us at lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca. 
 
Information about the wide variety of courses offered here at Lambrick Park Secondary along with 
course forms can be found on our Course Offerings page here: Lambrick Park Courses 
 

 

CAREER CENTER 
 

Summer Work Student Exchange - information session www.summer-work.com 
 
Friday February 28   Presentation - 10:45 – 11:05 Block B in room 16 

Lunch information table outside our main office 11:15-11:45 
Present 11:50-12:10 Block D in room 16 

  

Daniella Roehling 
She/Her 
Support Coordinator - Victoria, BC 

E: vancouverisland.swse@ymcagta.org 

C: 236-638-1473 

 

 

 

1st ANNUAL ACADEMY OPEN 
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